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Notice of Standard Authorization Request Received 

On November 23, 2021, WECC received a Standard Authorization Request (SAR) to modify 
WECC-0147 BAL-004-WECC-3, Automatic Time Error Correction.  The SAR will be made 
available on the WECC-0147 Home Page on the SAR Form accordion.  

The project will be presented to the WECC Standards Committee (WSC) on December 7, 
2021 with a request for approval.  

BAL-004-WECC-3, Requirement R1 establishes limits on Accumulated Primary Inadvertent 
Interchange (PIIACCUM).  These limits are based on values from the “previous calendar 
year.”  Since new Balancing Authorities (BA) will not have the required data nor will BAs 
that terminate operation, language will be added to address those contingencies.  The 
entirety of the document will also undergo a routine five-year review. 
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